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To Whom it may Concern, 

This is a Supporting Statement for the planning application for Brocas Farm Stables. 

As far as I am aware the Brocas Paddock has had horses on it for many years, a couple of field shelters where certainly here when we moved in over the summer of 2020. 

We Would use Hussey’s lane, (a Bridle way ) in order to go to my parents farm in Bentley, where we will ride. We have spoken to the direct neighbours about the erection of the new stables. They have been understanding. 

Many Thanks 
Yours 

Lara Speir 
 



 
